
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Sudbury Earth Removal Board will hold a Public Hearing on 

Monday, April 26, 2021, 7:00 p.m. 
at 278 Old Sudbury Road, Sudbury, MA 01776 or via Virtual Meeting 

 
On the following application: 
 
Public Hearing Case 21-01 – NSTAR Electric Company d/b/a Eversource Energy, Petitioner, 
and Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority (MBTA), Owner, for a Permit under the 
provisions of Article V(A) of the Town Bylaw, to allow removal of approximately up to 
24,133 cubic yards of classified industrial and residential material, classified as Type A, Type 
B-1, and C-1 at 183 Boston Post Road and the MBTA Corridor, Sudbury-Hudson 
Transmission Reliability and Mass Central Rail trail Project, property shown on Town 
Assessor Map K10-0014, K11-5000, K09-5000, K08-5000, K07-5000, J06-5000, J05-5000 
and H03-5000.  The applications are on file in the Town Clerk’s Office and the Planning and 
Community Development Department.  Petitioners must be present or send an authorized 
representative.  Copies of the application materials are available at the Planning and 
Community Development Department and may be requested by emailing pcd@sudbury.ma.us 
or calling 978-639-3387. Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the proposed 
application should participate in the hearing or submit written comments.  Please 
see https://sudbury.ma.us/earthremoval/ more information. 
 
 

To be advertised in the Sudbury Town Crier on April 1, 2021 and April 8, 2021. 
 
 

 

Town of Sudbury 
Earth Removal Board 
 

 

Flynn Building 
278 Old Sudbury Rd 
Sudbury, MA 01776 

978-639-3389 
Fax: 978-443-0756 

http://www.sudbury.ma.us/services/planning appeals@sudbury.ma.us 
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